
NEWS RELEASE 
September 18, 2015 

  
MASON COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

411 NORTH 5TH ST 
SHELTON, WA 98584 

 
TO:  KMAS, KRXY, SHELTON-MASON COUNTY JOURNAL, THE OLYMPIAN, SHELTON 

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, NORTH MASON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, CITY OF 
SHELTON, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, THE SUN 

 
RE: Mason County Burn Ban Lifted Effective TODAY 
 

COUNTY-WIDE OUTDOOR BURN BAN LIFTED 
EFFECTIVE September 18, 2015 

 
The Mason County Fire Marshal’s Office in partnership with the Mason County Fire 
Chiefs’ Association and the Washington Department of Natural Resources, has 
determined that with cooler, wetter weather conditions Mason County is lifting the ban 
on outdoor burning.  Please continue to burn responsibly and consult the Mason County 
Fire Marshal’s website for additional information. 
 
For further information, please contact the Mason County Burn Ban Information Line at 
(360) 427-7799. 
 
 
MASON COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
___________________________ 
Barbara A. Adkins, Director 
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